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Sub: Issue of Late Fine on LEET courses - Colleges to 
visit Fees Section Office on 25/08/18 for Resolution  
 
 

Pertaining to the issue of late fine coming in LEET 
courses, the colleges who have not paid the LEET fees yet, 
are advised to visit the Fees Section office in university 
on 25/08/18 (Saturday) at 09.00 AM, along with details of 
LEET students/challans. The fees section shall resolve 
LEET late fees fine issues. All colleges are required to get 
the LEET Late fine issues resolved on 25/08/19 itself to 
avoid hardships. 
 
 
 


